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GTB announce extended lifeguard service for September 

An extended lifeguard service at all local beaches will be available for the remaining 

weekends of the month.  

The Gibraltar Tourist Board has further announced that the accessible facilities at the 

beaches will also continue on a weekend only basis, also until the end of September. 

The arrangements have been put into place even though the official bathing season 

finishes on Sunday September 14th and the Gibraltar Sport and Leisure Authority will 

be taking over the Bathing Pavilion as from Monday. 

Minister for Tourism, Commercial Affairs, Public Transport and the Port Neil Costa 

MP said he was very keen in providing this extended service until the end of the 

month. 

He said: “We have ascertained the availability of currently employed lifeguards to 

maintain a minimum level of service for the two weekends left in the month so that 

the public can enjoy what is left of the good weather.” 

A daily lifeguard service will also be provided to the general public at Camp Bay 

exclusively for the supervision of the swimming pool.   

Beach facilities will be open every day until the end of the month and then only those 

facilities adjacent to parks will remain open during the winter months.  

 
 

 
 
 

 


